
Attention Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing in support of Midas Gold Stibnite Gold Project.  

 

First, I would point out that Midas Gold has commited to cleaning up historic mining waste that does 

pose a hazard to the environment. I believe their proposal is sound, and will provide for an 

improvement to the area affected. 

The proposal will also provide economic opportunity in Valley County. They have commited to using 

local vendors and labor force as much as will be possible.  

Lastly, I assume that when this project is approved, a suitable reclamation bond will be maintained. 

Additionally, I would expect that an ongoing program of compliance inspections would lead to a 

cooperative relationship between Midas Gold and the Forest Service. 

Thank you for the opportunity to voice provide input for this project. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Forrest Griggs 

 

 

Name: Forrest Griggs 


